
 
 Change of Bristol Eye Hospital email address for urgent macular referrals  
 
**URGENT** information for optometrists referring Neovascular (wet) AMD patients to the Bristol 
Eye Hospital (BEH) by NHS mail. 
 
There is a new email address for these referrals. This account is now active.  
AMDBEH@uhbw.nhs.uk 
 
The contact email address on page 4 of the BEH referral guidance document 
https://remedy.bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/media/4546/beh-referral-document-final-13.pdf will shortly be 
updated to AMDBEH@uhbw.nhs.uk  
 
BEH have confirmed that their Medical Retina Service fax number 0117 342 3402 is still operational 
for these referrals.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Avon LOC. 

 


